
 

 

 

ACTION BULLETIN 
 
Bulletin #: A-2022-001 Association Contact Information 
 
 
Date:  October 27, 2022 
 
To:  Member Associations 

 
From:  Barry Petrachenko 
  Executive Director 
 
Copies: Board of Directors 
  Staff 
  Coordinators 
 
Subject: Association Contact Information 

 
 
In our attempts to provide the best possible flow of information between Softball BC and our members, 
we as that all member associations submit information on their key contacts via the following electronic 
form: 
 
Member Information Update https://form.jotform.com/222897806137264 

 
Associations are also reminded that, should any of this information change at any point in the season, 
they are to resubmit this form with the updated contacts. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in gathering this information and please contact me if you have any 
questions regarding this process. 
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